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How are we doing so far? 

      Our Auxiliaries have raised a total of $1,976.50 and our goal is $2,500.00. 

We have reached 79% of our goal and it is only December!  

       Whatever your Auxiliary is doing, keep doing it! 

 

       
    For more information please visit our website https://www.apkcharities.org/ 

 
All checks for money raised/donated through your Auxiliary should be made out to the VFW 

Auxiliary Department of CT in order to Support our State President’s Special Program. 
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